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 Congratulations !

   

30 Years Anniversary
from 1995 to 2025

Visitron Systems GmbH

Last week on April 1st, Visitron Systems GmbH celebrated its 30th anniversary. 
The owners and managing directors Dr. Gunter Köhn and Helmut Wurm would 
like to thank the employees for all of their innovation, efforts, support and crea-
tivity to help expand the company and to establish itself as a trusted business 
partner in life science microscopy research over the last 30 years. 

With our in-house product development in digital imaging and microscopy for 
FRAP, TIRF and laser technology, including the VisiView software, we have built 
our reputation as being reliable and accountable. 

We would also like to thank our international dealers and sales partners for the 
support over the years, which helped us grow in the confocal and life science 
market. And finally, we would like to thank our thousands of customers for their 
faithfulness and confidence. 

We are looking forward to the next 30 years and thank our two Procura and 
future CEOs Dr. Marcel Dunkel and Benjamin Beutin for being willing and ready 
to bring Visitron to the next level and generation. 

Helmut Wurm & Dr. Gunter Köhn


